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STATE OF CALIFORNIA GEORGE DEUKMEUJIAN, Governor
CALIFORNIA REGIONAL WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD .

SAN FRANCISCO BAY REGION 4841255

1800 HARRISON STREET, SUITE 700
OAKLAND, CA 94612

April 17, 1990
File No. 2223.09(LF)

Patrick J. Sheehan
Supervising Toxicologist
Mclaren, ChemRisk Division
1135 Atlantic Avenue
Alameda, CA 94501

SUBJECT: Emery Bay Marketplace, Emeryville Groundwater Monitoring
Dear Pat:

I have reviewed your submittal of April 6, 1990 relative to monitoring
wells W-13 and W-14 existing at the subject site. These wells were
installed to monitor hydrocarbons at the fluctuating water table in the
area. The construction of these wells appears adequate to monitor what was
intended. Therefore, I have no objection to their continued use in

assessing the extent of pollutant transport, if any, downgradient of their
locations.

Please continue to work with the staff of the Alameda County Health
Department in site remediation and in developing a long—term groundwater
monitoring program. Please contact me if I can be of additicnal technical
assistance.

Sincerely,

AR Ao

Iester Feldman
Section Ieader

cc: larry Seto, Alameda County Health Department
Walter Kaczmarek, The Martin Group





